
From: 
To: 
CC: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

Welch, Ron (SMO) 
Colborn, Paul P (SMO) 
Burton, Faith (SMO); Krass, Caroline D. (SMO); Bies, John 
4/1/2011 10:55:18 AM 
RE: Issa letter 

This is ending up as two separate letters. A quickie today (that Faith has reviewed for accuracy) and the more 
substantive letter for early next week. 

From: Colborn, Paul P (SMO) 
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2011 10:28 AM 
To: Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Cc: Burton, Faith (SMO); Krass, Caroline D. (SMO); Bies, John 
Subject: FW: Issa letter 

Ron, as you know, I believe the draft Faith is working on right now is much better than Matt's 
DAG-approved draft. 

From: Miller, Matthew A (SMO) 
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2011 10:25 AM 
To: Colborn, Paul P (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Subject: Fw: Issa letter 

From: Miller, Matthew A (SMO) 
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2011 09:48 AM 
To: Welch, Ron (SMO) 
Cc: Richardson, Margaret (SMO) 
Subject: Issa letter 

The DAG reviewed after the 9:15 meeting, made a few changes, and approved the letter. Revised attached. Let's talk at 10 
whether we need to make further tweaks, but I think he wants this out quickly. 
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